Department of City Planning



William Peduto Mayor Ray Gastil, AICP Acting Director

June 23, 2014

Dear Occupant:

We have been approached by residents of the Northside who have requested that we expand the Residential Parking Permit Program (RPPP) in your area. This is the first step of a lengthy resident-driven designation process. The next step is an informational community meeting to discuss what the program entails and to gauge the interest of the residents in the implementation of the program for their street. This meeting will NOT determine the final outcome, but rather it will provide further possible avenues of action.

That meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, July 15, 2014 at Trinity Lutheran Church 616 West North Avenue at 7:00 p.m.* At this meeting, there will be a presentation on the operation of the RPPP followed by a discussion on the program. We will then figure out whether to proceed and if so, on which streets. Your attendance is important because this will be the only public meeting pertaining to this matter.

There may be people who do not receive this notice. We are requesting you inform your neighbors about this meeting. If you have any questions, please contact me at 412-393-0162 or email me at ashley.holloway@pittsburghpa.gov or my assistant Joe Chuly at joseph.chuly@pittsburghpa.gov. I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, July 15, 2014 at Trinity Lutheran Church 616 West North Avenue at 7:00 p.m.* For additional information on RPPP visit www.pittsburghpa.gov/dcp/rppp.

Sincerely,

Ashley ि Holloway .

Neighborhood Planner & RPPP Administrator

"If a sign language interpreter is need for the hearing impaired please notify me at your earliest convenience"

Cc:

Dartene Harris, Councilwoman of District 1 Public Parking Authority of Pittsburgh Central Northside Neighborhood Council Mexican War Streets Society Ray Gastil, Acting Director of City Planning Andrew Dash, Assistant Director of City Planning

